
 

 

The Liberty Chapter of GAPNA invites PCNP conference 

attendees to a Meet and Greet 

 

GAPNA represents a collection of advanced practice nursing clinicians 

working with older adults and specializing in the unique healthcare needs of 

this population. The Liberty Chapter provides networking and support 

opportunities for advanced practice geriatric clinicians in the state of 

Pennsylvania.  Join us for drinks and snacks to learn what the Liberty Chapter 

of GAPNA can do for you! 

 

Friday, November 4, 2016 

5:15 pm – 7:00 pm 

Brandberg Tavern (Kalahari Hotel Lobby) 

250 Kalahari Blvd.,  

Pocono Manor, PA 18349 

 

We welcome you and an industry friend to join us! 

 

For Liberty Chapter of GAPNA membership information, visit 

https://libertygapna.enpnetwork.com/ or email the Chapter at LibertyGAPNA@gmail.com 

https://libertygapna.enpnetwork.com/
https://libertygapna.enpnetwork.com/nurse-practitioner-news/69091-introducing-our-new-email-address-libertygapna-gmail-com

